
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello!                            February 16, 2024 

The 2024 Dutch Costume Market (formerly Costume Exchange) is right around 

the corner! Along with an updated name change, we have made a few changes which is 

described below.  Please call if you have any questions or concerns. 

Schedule: 

Wednesday, 4/03   2:30-5:30 p.m.   Costume Drop Off 

 Thursday, 4/04     11:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.            Market 

 Friday, 4/05           1:00 to 5:30 p.m.             Market 

 Saturday, 4/06     9-11:30  a.m.                Market 

 Saturday, 4/06      * 11:30-12:00 *Pick up Money and/or Unsold Costume  

*Unclaimed costumes and money will be considered a donation to PHSM. 

 

New or gently used, clean Dutch Costumes may be brought to Scholte Church on 

Wednesday, April 3.  Costumes should be on hangers, sized, and priced on WITH 

NEW UNIVERSAL TAGS in the packet. Please fill out the tag sheet also and 

bring with your items.  Safety pins ONLY no straight pins which will be in 

the packet or at market or you may call me at the below number if you need 

more of anything. The Dutch Costume Committee will retain 5% of all sales to cover 

the cost of advertising and supplies associated with the extended sale. However, if you 

volunteer your time to work one of the four days of the Drop off/Market, the retainer 

will be reduced to 2.5%.  Please price your items accordingly.  

**Also, please be aware of your sizes, for example: A size 12 is typically a size 10 fit if 

you are using the Dutch costume patterns.  

Thank you, thank you for the time and energy you put into your costume 

creations! We appreciate your work in helping local residents be Dutch!  If you have an 

email address you would like to share, please send it to 

cvanderwert@pellahistorical.com. In addition, if you are no longer interested in being 

included on the list of seamstresses, please let me know. If you have more questions, 

please feel free contact me and if you can volunteer call Lola Spoelstra at 641-780-2579. 

Sincerely, 

Charma Vander Wert 

Pella Historical Museums 

641-628-4311 
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